
SEHS SLT Minutes  
3.5.2024  

  
The meeting commenced at 8:15am in room 111.  
  
Copies of the February meeting minutes were reviewed and approved.  
  
Old Business   
A Registration Update was provided in which all course requests will be entered by end of day 
March 22. This will allow course tallies to be given to department chairs no later than April 8th. If 
teachers still have student’s registration sheets, please return those to students as counselors will be 
working to pull kids from other classes to get them registered.  
 
New Business   
CTE asked questions about the bathroom policy during lunches as students are saying they do not 
have enough time to go to the bathroom. Motley confirmed that once the lunch bell rings, students 
are pushed to the cafeteria to avoid lingering in bathrooms without supervision and then once in 
the cafeteria, 3 boys are allowed to go at a time and 4 girls at a time as this is the stall capacity in 
each restroom. Motley will follow-up with the admin team as well as CTE. 
 
The Math department raised concerns about the MIA emails that are sent by staff when students 
are not in class. SLT agreed that when emails do not apply to you, delete them.  
 
The Math department also raised concerns about middle schoolers lingering outside the annex 
after their dismissal. This concern will be handled by our administration with the middle school 
administration.  
 
English inquired about the possibility of renumbering the school and getting a new school map 
drafted. A subcommittee was formed to investigate this. The members are Rich, Vega, McCall, 
Shearin and Davis.  
 
CTE raised concerns over doors being propped, especially in the morning when club meetings are 
occurring. Administration will follow up on this as well.  
 
Parent and Student Questions / Announcements  
Students would like to know when they can begin eating lunch at the picnic tables again. The use 
of the picnic tables was removed since students were not cleaning up their trash and it creates 
another duty spot. However, admin will follow up on this item.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:52am.  
  
The next meeting is April 4 at 8:15am in room 111.   
 


